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Darwin Harbour - Talc Head Naval Anchorage Restricted 
Waters 

To Port Users Location Talc Head Naval Anchorage 

Date 15.07.2024 Ref number NtM 2024 /  043 (T) 

 

Notification 

Port users are advised that the waters within 70 m of 12°28.02 S 130°47.63 E (Talc Head Naval Anchorage) 

will be restricted from 1300 to 1700 Monday 15 July and again at 0630 to 1600 Tuesday 16 July 2024. 

Entry into or transit through, these restricted waters is prohibited to all vessels except those vessels under 

the control of the Royal Australian Navy, Darwin Port, Regional Harbour Master and Northern Territory 

Police1. 

 

Cancel this notice at 1700 Tuesday 16 July 2024. 

 

 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Regional Harbourmaster 

 

                                                   

1 Pursuant to Ports Management Act Sect 51 


